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THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO.   
L1042

To: D.J. Watchorn             

Dated: 23rd March 1999
Dear D.J. Watchorn,  

Yesterday morning, I received another acknowledgement from M. Majid, Senior Teacher, for the donation, by myself, of my book entitled DREAMS IN ISLAM, for the benefit of pupils of the Abraham Moss High School. Nothing surprising in that, you may say, quite. But I donated the book in early November last year! So it the normal practice of your staff to send letters of thanks FIVE Months or so (too) late? In fact, I have telephoned the office staff on at least two occasions to remind them of the situation and actually wrote a letter to Mr Majid, threatening him that I would complain to yourself if he did not respond ( I needed the letter as official confirmation, to add in my records). If I had not taken such drastic action I doubt if I would ever have received any feedback from Mr. Majid. 

Although Mr Majid informs me that he will place my book! In the islam’ section of the Religious Education Resource box” because “we do not have a school library or open display area”, he also states that he will do this “after reading the book”. In other words, even after the lapse of such a significant period of time, he has not read the book yet! So what was he doing since November 1998?

I would be grateful if you would make it clear to him that I am extremely annoyed with his rather “offhand” manner. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr Umar Azam B.A., Dip Freelance Journalism. 
